
 

 
The children have settled in so well they are working together as a team 
and are rising to the challenges in Year 2. In our topic work we have been 
looking at different animal categories and what they need to survive 
including humans. We will also be looking at our local area in particular we 
will be looking at the different jobs available and also transport with a focus 
on trains.  

We are going to be focusing on spellings and punctuation this half term as 
it is really important that this is all in place before the children are expected 
to write in different forms.  We are also ensuring that children have the 
correct letter formation and size.  

We have a coach in on a Tuesday that teaches the P.E and the children 
are really enjoying the sessions.  

Important dates 

  

Parents evening –  

24th and 25th October 

(Just to let you know 
how your child is 
settling in).  

Half – term ends – 27th 
October  

Giggle corner    
We had 5 minutes before dinner time so I 
said we could play a game of Chinese 
whispers. One child shouted out, ‘I can’t 
play then because I can’t speak Chinese.’  

Reminders 
P.E is on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  

We change library books every Friday.  

Please bring reading books every day as 
your children read their books 3 times a 
week in class.  

 

 

 

Super story 
planning with 
speech.  

Brilliant 
estimation on a 
number line.  


